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Public Notice 

Budget Hearing 

 

 

 

The Hardeman County Appraisal District Board of Directors will hold a 

public hearing on the proposed 2022 Appraisal District Budget at 12:00 p.m. 

on Tuesday, August 10, 2021 in the meeting room of the Hardeman County 

Appraisal District, 403 South Main Street, Quanah, Texas. 

 

Agenda: 

 

1. Call to order. 

 

2. Public Forum. 

 

3. Review and Action on the 2022 Appraisal District Budget. 

 

4. Adjourn. 

 

 



 Hardeman County Appraisal District 

Board of Directors 

 

Budget Meeting 

August 10, 2021 
 

 

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Butch Tabor. 

 

Members Present:  Mr. Haden Braziel, Mr. Ronald Ingram, Mr. Mike McClellan, Mr. Butch Tabor. 

 

Members Absent: Mr. Dale Eaton. 

                                                                                                                                                             

Others Present:   Mr. Richard Petree, Interim Chief Appraiser and Jordan Light, Deputy Chief Appraiser. 

 

No Public Forum. 

 

Mr. Ronald Ingram moved and Mr. Haden Braziel seconded to approve the budget as presented. MPU 

 

With no other business to come before the board, Mr. Ronald Ingram moved and   

Mr. Haden Braziel seconded to adjourn.  MPU 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________                       ____________________________________ 

Weldon Tabor                                                              Mike McClellan 

Chairman, Board of Directors                                      Secretary, Board of Directors 
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